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Circular No: PMEX/MKT,BD&SS/2014/02                                                  January 16, 2014 

Reminder - New Banking System Offered by MCB 

 
 

In continuation with circular PMEX/MKT&BD/42-2013 dated December 31, 2013 all brokers are 
hereby reminded that the final cutoff date of the existing MCB Virtual Banking System is January 31, 
2014. 
 
We appreciate all those brokers who have already completed the necessary formalities and have 
moved on to the new MCB banking system “MCB OFT.” 
 
Those who have not moved on to the new MCB OFT system as yet are reminded that they will not 
be able to transfer funds electronically to PMEX from February 1, 2014 using MCB Virtual Banking. 
 
You are requested to complete the registration process as soon as possible to avoid any 
inconvenience. 
 
For your reference, find attached the registration form and previous circular containing salient 
features of new banking system, registration process and contact details of MCB’s support team. 

 
For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Support Services by Phone 
on: 021-35644991– 5 (5 Lines); 0300-8213324; 0321-8756623 or by email at: 
support@pmex.com.pk. 
  
 

Best regards,  

 
Nauman Lakhani  
Head of Marketing, Business Development & Support Services 
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